
State of Florida 

DATE: October 9,2002 
TO: 
FROM: David P. Wheeler, Senior Analyst, Division of Electric Regulation Bq 
RE: 

Blanca Bayo, Director, Division of the Commission Clerk and 

Docket No. 020414-E1 - Petition of Tampa Electric Company for expedited approval of 
energy charge treatment under optional provision contract with IMC Phosphates MP Inc. 

In Docket No. 020414-EI, the Commission approved the ratemaking treatment proposed in a 
contract between IMC and Tampa Electric Company (TECO) for the provision of electric service 
to IMC. Pursuant to orderNo. PSC-02-0780-PAA-E1 issued in the Docket on June 10,2002, TECO 
was required to file an accounting at the termination of the contract to demonstrate that the 
agreement did not adversely impact TECO's general body of ratepayers. The order gives the staff 
the authority to administratively close the docket upon their verification that there was no adverse 

filed by TECO on August 28,2002, and has determined 
TECO's ratepayers. Therefore, staff is requesting that 
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